
 
  

 

June 7, 2018 

 

ATTENTION: PostalOne!® Users 

 
PostalOne! ® Quarterly Data Base Maintenance 

 
 

On Sunday, June 10, 2018, the United States Postal Service will conduct Data Base Maintenance which is 
done on a quarterly basis to ensure the on-going efficiency of our systems and applications.  Please be 
advise that the PostalOne! System WILL NOT be available from 2:00 AM CT to 8:00 AM CT.  PostalOne! 
Users will receive an eMail notification when this maintenance activity has completed.  As you are 
aware, this is a mandatory requirement; and we apologize for any inconvenience.   

 
 
  

### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
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Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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